
Ludlow Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016                    Community Center 3p.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:02 p.m. by Sue Pollender 

Members present: Sue Pollender, Patty Rumrill, Howie Paul, Leslie Boyle, Heather Tucker    

                   

 
Comments from Citizens   

There is a dire need for more coaches/ parent volunteers in the recreational soccer program.  

Approval of minutes 

Patty Rumrill made a motion to approve the July minutes.   Leslie Boyle seconded. 

Directors Report 

Youth soccer numbers are quite good. Teams are co-ed  pre-k/ K, 1/2, and 3. Boys 4-6 and girls 4-6. 

Pick up volleyball will be starting in the community center in the end of September  

Morning  walkers continue  to use the community center especially when there is inclement weather. 

Two  Zumba instructors  will be offering fall classes in the center. 

The zumbathon had 30+ participants.  

Summer concert series was successful.  The last concert was in the end of August.  

Next summer Ludlow will have a legion baseball team for ages 15-19. This team will not affect Babe Ruth 

(ages 13-16). 

Skatepark and tennis courts are seeing a lot of use. There are still issues with bikes and scooters on 

tennis courts.  

Various organizations are continuing to use the community center - birthday  parties and the antique 

show first weekend of October 

Old Business       

Cavendish Rec fields and Fletcher fields are still having issues with dog owners not picking up after their 

pets. Sue Pollender is looking into grants for making this joint town project a reality. It could be 

something as simple as a fenced on area with a bench in it. 

New Business 



Dorsey park got new concrete dugouts on the soccer field. Josslyn brothers will be building wooden 

dugouts on the softball field as well. 

Friday  night of the Josh Cole Tournament  the town of Ludlow will be presenting plaques to Mr. Pat 

Pullinen and Mr. Tony Valente for all of their years of coaching and service. 

Next meeting  will be October  11th at 3pm at the community center.  

Leslie made a motion to adjourn. Patty seconded. Meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m. 

 

Susan Pollender  
 

Patty Rumrill 

Joe Gurdak 

      Leslie Boyle 

 

Heather Tucker     

                                                            Respectfully submitted,  
Heather Tucker, Secretary 


